
Brothers
Each year the council goes through 
the same situation of fi lling the Di-
rectors and Chairmanships for the 
Council Program Activities. As Grand 
Knight and Deputy Grand Knight we 
are fortunate to have an active council 
but it is very diffi  cult to plan every 

activity without help. We need you to step forward. I 
need Directors who will help coordinate, solicit monthly 
activities and assign volunteer tasks. Th ere are three vacant 
Directorships. Several of you came up to me last year and 
said you wanted a change in those activities you are involved 
in, here is your chance for that change. 

Meeting / Event Date Time Location

1st Degree or Degree 
Team Practice (Candidates 

report at 7:00 P.M.)

1st Th ursday of every 
month

7:30 P.M. Hopi Room - St Pius

Chapter Meeting 
(delegates)

2nd Monday 7:30 P.M. Regina Cleri Council 
Hall

Offi  cer’s Meeting 2nd Th ursday of every 
month (before Business 

Meeting)

6:30 P.M. Hopi Room - St Pius

Business Meeting 2nd Th ursday of every 
month

7:30 P.M. Hopi Room - St Pius

4th Degree Meeting 3rd Th ursday of every 
month

7:30 P.M. Hopi Room - St Pius

Social Meeting 4th Th ursday of every 
month

7:30 P.M. Hopi Room - St Pius
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“Make a difference! Spend 12 hours out of the 
years 8760 Hrs at a business meeting. ”

GK Brian Landry 

Frank and I are willing to answer and mentor any and all 
new and current members in what is required to conduct 
any position you accept.

In July, 8 men took time off  from work and family to greet 
34 Sisters for Christian Charities into Tucson. Each of the 
Sisters have given their lives to service for Our Lord in many 
diff erent fi elds from education to hospice. As they came 
down the stairs to the baggage area they were greeted by a 
Knight of Columbus holding a sign. Th is act of greeting 
and hospitality gave them such joy. Become part of this 
team, be active, call, email or stop us on the street or at 
church; be part of this council.

Vivat Jesus
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Patrick R Palomino ............0801
Lloyd S Sweet .....................0808
Alejandro Valdez Jr .............0811
Darrell L Jacobson ..............0812
Dennis M Fiene Sr .............0816
Dennis M Fiene Jr ..............0819
Abraham Marcor ................0820
Lester J Smith .....................0822
Herb E Clark......................0823
James A Lehman ................0823
Joseph Parente ....................0824
Hector M Solis ...................0824
Robert A Hart ....................0828
William Cirrito ..................0830

Birthdays in August

Family of the Month Joe and Joan Keaney

Th is honor for Family of the Month goes to a very dedicated 
couple to this community and Council. Besides being very ac-
tive with Knights events, they are also active members of PAC 
at St Pius X and Ladies Boutique every year. We thank them for 
sharing their lives with us.
God Bless and Congratulations. 

Knight of the Month Will Everett

Will Everett has been selected for Knight of the Month for his 
service to the council and community. Will volunteered to be 
Treasurer, PWID Co Chairman, Donuts Sales and recently one 
of our new coordinators with St Ann’s Convent. Th e council is 
honored to have Brother Knight Will.
Vivat Jesus. 

Readers ReviewReview
by Dave Conca

Out Live Your Life
by Max Lucado

Max Lucado hits yet another home run with his 
forthcoming book, Out Live Your Life!  I want to 
paraphrase his powerful introduction: ‘Th ese are diffi  cult 
days in our world’s history.  Billions of people are poor, 
millions go hungry or thirsty every day.  Disease claims 
thousands of lives daily.  But you and I have been given 
an opportunity to make a big diff erence.  What if we did?  
What if we rocked the world with hope?  Infi ltrated all 
corners with God’s love and life?  We are created by a great 
God to do great works; He invites us to outlive our lives, 
not just in Heaven, but here on earth.  Let’s live our life in 
such a way that the world will be glad we did.

 Lucado walks us through the fi rst twelve chapters of 
Acts, where we see, fi rsthand, how a few faithful people can 
change the world.  In his motivational way, Max challenges 
us to make this happen again!

The thing I fi nd compelling about Max Lucado’s 
works, is that he keeps his ideas simple and ties them into 
lessons directly from the Bible.  In this way, it makes it 
easy to see how we can live our lives more biblically.  His 
writing style is always fast fl owing, making his books 
a quick read, but ones that you want to keep in your 
personal library for reference and refl ection.  In Lucado, 
we fi nd hope, as well as direction – reaching into what we 
have already been taught, in terms of values and morals, to 
try to make a diff erence every day.

Awards

July 17th Most 
Reverend Ger-
ald Kicanas 
held Mass and 
dedicated the 
newly refur-
bished garden 
fountain and 
Our Lady of 
Guadalupe 
Shrine at the Benedictine Monastery
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Council Service Program Activities
CHURCH  Bill Cirrito

Communion Breakfast and Speaker– Need Volunteer Parish Round Table - Karculias  Donut Sales – Chuck Chap
Raul Navarette Fund – Karculius    Father Michael J. McGivney Guild - Joe Kerns
Religious Appreciation Reception-Concert – Need Volunteer     Fellowship Square Mass Set Up – Marino
Retreats – Need Volunteer    Keep Christ in Christmas – Madden  Rosary Sunday  - Ranke
Mass Cards  - Ranke  RSVP (Vocations) – Ranke    Pancake Breakfast – Seymour/Jeager  

COUNCIL  Joe Gulotta
Council Directory – Karculius  Officer Installation - Landry    Council Newsletter – Messenger
PGK Appreciation Dinner - Landry  Good of The Order – Romano  Pre-Christmas Social - Madden
Host 2d & 3d Degree – Goddard Public Relations - Guest Speakers - Gulotta  Knight of Month/Year – Landry
Relief Funds - Keany/Everett  Meeting 50/50 – Seymour   State Council Ads - Messenger
Member Services (Awards, Badges, Caps, Shirts, Jackets) – Falgiano    Council Web Site- Messenger

COMMUNITY (Need Volunteer)
Blood Drive – Falgiano   Project Hospitality - Need Volunteer  Easter Festival – Need Volunteer
Recycle Program - Seymour  Flea Market - Chuck Chap  Transport Elderly/Handicap Knights to Meetings - Saavedra 
Developmentally Disabled (Tootsie Roll Drive) – Will Everett    St Patrick’s Party -Seymour
Lenten Fish Fries – Jantson / Dickherber Lunch for Homeless – Romano  State Raffle – Liesse/Gulotta

YOUTH (Need Volunteer)
Basketball Free Throw – Karculias      Youth Ministry Appreciation Party – Need Volunteer
Golf tournament (Youth Fund) - Need Volunteer     Scouting Support – Need Volunteer

FAMILY (Greg Jaeger)
Annual “Family Open House”- Saavedra Ladies Appreciation Luncheon - Falgiano/Liesse Night at Ball Park - Blanchard
Cards & Flowers (Sick Members & Family) – Hennelly   Christmas Breakfast with Santa – Need Volunteer
Family of Month/Year - Landry     Concert Under the Starts – Acting Chairman - Falgiano

PRO LIFE (Fred Falgiano)
Organ Donor Promotion – Falgiano      Right to Life March - Need Volunteer
Diaper Drive - Acting Chairman - Gulotta    Formula Drive - Acting Chairman - Gulotta
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A Prayer for Healing...

Peter Anelli
Angela Aultman
Nancy Blanchard
Claude Crowe
Carmen Donnelly
Ginny Dugan
Linda Grell

To add or remove someone 
from this list, contact 

Deacon Dennis Ranke, 885-8145 
or Bob Messenger, 290-8671 

or email: 
bmessenger@kofctucson.com

Dear God, 
we place our worries 

in Your hands. 
We place our sick in Your care 

and humbly ask that You restore Your ser-
vants to health again. 

Above all, grant us the grace to 
acknowledge Your holy will and know that 

whatever You do, 
You do for the love of us.  

Amen.

Prayer INTENTIONS

Jerry Hennelly
Ed Marsh
Chad Mullenberg
Jack Perry
Steve Pieper
Gayle Schlagel
Mike Vilas

Self Defence Classes
For more information please contact:

Frank Saavedra, kofckarate@yahoo.com

Th e Assembly Newsletter has an article in it that is very ap-
propriate for this newsletter as well. Th e article presents to the 
Assembly a request for everyone to get the newsletter via email. 

Th ere is a cost associated with mailing a paper copy which in-
cludes postage, making copies, and the supplies needed to pro-
duce the newsletter. It also requires time and eff ort in order to 
make the copies, put on labels, and mail the newsletter. You can 
help save the money and eff ort by providing your email address 
and choosing to receive the newsletter as an email attachment. 
As an extra benefi t, you will get the newsletter in color.

Remember to keep the council informed whenever you change 
your email address so that you continue to receive the newslet-
ter on time each month.

To sign up, just email kofckarate@yahoo.com to give us your 
email address.  God Bless!”

July 17th Mike Vilas celebrated his 80th Birthday 
with family and friends after 5 PM Mass.

July 22nd Fred Falgiano became official member of 
the Council 10762 First Degree Team
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August 7 - Installation of Officers
Th e Installation of Offi  cers will take place following the 5 PM 
Mass.  All offi  cers to be installed are asked to wear red Knights 
shirts and dark pants.  Following the installation, families 
and guests are invited to join us in the Tanque Verde Hall for 
refreshments. 

August 22 - Ice Cream Social
On August 22nd, in the Tanque Verde Room, the Council 
will host an Ice Cream Social.  It is a time of fellowship and a 
chance to meet new parishoners.  While slurping down some 
delicious ice cream on what will most certainly be a hot day, 
be sure to invite folks to our Pasta Social Event the following 
Th ursday.

August 26 - Pasta Social Event
At this month’s social meeting our council will host a Pasta 
Social Event.  Th e Parish will be invited to see what we are all 
about and ask the husbands to consider becoming members of 
our council.  Please be sure to attend and and help make this 
social a resounding success.

August

September 5 - Blood Drive
A blood drive will be held in the Desert Room on Sunday, 
September 5th from 8:00 AM through 10:00 AM. Th e 
Red Cross will be able to handle 6 appointments every 
15 minutes and our goal is 30 pints. Our last blood 
drive resulted in 39 pints including 4 double reds which 
was great. Th e blood is critical to the community where 
there is a shortage. We thank eveyone in advance for 
their donation. Brother Fred Falgiano is the blood drive 
coordinator.  He needs the help of one Brother; if anyone 
would like to help or has any questions they can contact 
him on his cell at 520-661-4317.

Don’t for get about our web site!
Th e web site at www.kofctucson.com has the events that 
are coming up should you misplace your newsletter as well 
as contact information, prayer request list, photos and much 
more.



The First Labor Day

Th e fi rst Labor Day holiday was celebrated on Tuesday, September 5, 1882, in New York 
City, in accordance with the plans of the Central Labor Union. Th e Central Labor Union 
held its second Labor Day holiday just a year later, on September 5, 1883. 

In 1884 the fi rst Monday in September was selected as the holiday, as originally 
proposed, and the Central Labor Union urged similar organizations in other cities to 
follow the example of New York and celebrate a “workingmen’s holiday” on that date. 
Th e idea spread with the growth of labor organizations, and in 1885 Labor Day was 
celebrated in many industrial centers of the country. 

Knights of Columbus 
St. Pius X Council #10762
P.O. Box 17621
Tucson, AZ  85731-7621

Be sure to visit 
www.kofctucson.com 
for up-to-date information, 
pictures, contacts and 
highlights of upcoming events!




